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March 10, 2003

ITW Automotive Refinishing
1724 Indian Wood Circle
Maumee, Ohio 43537

Ref: DeVilbiss GFG-670 (Plus) Spray Gun

Dear Mr. Mark Charpie:

After reviewing your report "Supporting Documentation for Approval of GFG-670 (Plus) Spray Gun" The Maryland
Department of the Environment has determined the DeVilbiss GFG-670 (Plus) spray gun is an acceptable alternative to
high-volume, low-pressure (HVLP) spray guns for all VOC coating processes regulated under COMAR 26.11.19.

This approval is subject to the following conditions:

) ITW Automotive Refinishing shall supply with each DeVilbiss GFG-670 (Plus) spray gun written
notification that the maximum air pressure supplied to the spray gun shall not exceed 40 PSIG.

2. ITW Automotive Refinishing shall supply with each DeVilbiss GFG-670 (Plus) spray gun a gun
mounted pressure gauge clearly identifying the maximum allowable inlet air pressure of 40 PSIG, and
a gun mounted air pressure regulating device.

3. ITW Automotive Refinishing shall supply with each DeVilbiss GFG-670 (Plus) spray gun written
notification that the gun mounted pressure gauge and air pressure regulating device must be attached
to the spray gun, and be in good working condition, whenever the spray gun is in use.

This approval is only valid for the DeVilbiss GFG-670 (Plus) spray gun.
If you have any questions regarding this approval, please contact me at (410) 537-3219.

Sincerely,

o L #
Nolan E. Pen

Air Toxics Section Head
Air Quality Permits Program
Air & Radiation Management Administration
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